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Lindsey B. Courtney Joseph Shoemaker

Executive Director Py imsatns

September 11, 2020

Ryan Imel
1383 2™ Avenue
Gold Hill, Oregon 97525

Dear Mr. Imel;

The New Hampshire Electricians Licensing Board reviewed the course outline you submitted for

your 2020 Code update 15-hour course. The Board recognizes this course as meeting the
requirements for the 15-hour virtual classroom course covering the changes to the 2020 National

Electrical Code.

Sincerely,

Christine Horne
Supervisor 11



